
  
 

 
23 March 2022 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee, wish to provide the 

following update regarding AAGPS sporting programmes in 2022: 

AAGPS Swimming Carnival 5 
The AAGPS Swimming Carnival 5 will take place at the Sydney Olympic Park 

Aquatic Centre on Friday 25 March 2022. Gates will open at 5.00pm with the first 

event commencing at 6.30pm.  

The upper tiers of the Eastern Grandstand remain closed due to ongoing repairs, 

therefore attendance for spectators is restricted to the allocated bays that have been 

provided to schools on the lower tiers of the Eastern Grandstand and the Western 

Grandstand. There is additional temporary seating on the bridge walkway for use for 

spectators. Parking is available in the P2 Carpark and there will be canteen facilities 

on site. The AAGPS recommends the wearing of face masks when within the venue. 

AAGPS Swimming merchandise by Paladin Sports will be available for purchase on 

the evening. The event will be streamed and available via www.cluch.tv, 

www.bit.ly/cluch-ios and www.bit.ly/cluch-android. Please follow relevant login 

instructions to register.  

 
The AAGPS wishes all competitors and schools the best of luck for a successful final 
Carnival for the Swimming Competition season. 
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